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16/07/2021  17:54:002021/3165/T OBJ Charles Harris I urge the Council to make a Tree Preservation Order in this regard.

The school originally possessed ten weeping willows, nine of which they have already felled. Such destruction 

makes no sense as the River Westbourne runs directly under the school. 

Following the felling, the basement of their main school building has regularly been flooded, the most recent 

incident taking place just last Monday July 12th. 

Weeping willows and poplars are particularly effective in soaking up under ground water and should be 

preserved, especially in these times of extreme weather conditions.

17/07/2021  12:48:282021/3165/T COMMNT Leanne Bassett I oppose adamantly to the removal of this beautiful tree. This property has already felled 9 Weeping Willows.  

Outside the fact of needlessly destroying a perfectly healthy tree that adds tremendously to the beauty of 

Hampstead, the River Westbourne runs under the school. Trees like this Weeping Willow soak up the ground 

water.

19/07/2021  12:56:162021/3165/T OBJ D Abraham We desperately need more such trees not less. The council is strict about maintaining a certain look in a 

Conservation area. Surely it¿s equally if not more important to ensure the underlying health of the area and 

eco system.
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Conservation area. Surely it¿s equally if not more important to ensure the underlying health of the area and 

eco system.
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